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16th January 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers,   
 
The introduction of our new Ethos - Together we Care, Inspire and Succeed has been 
a real focus since returning in January. In our assemblies, we have been working out 
what Succeed and Inspire means at Cumberland.  
 
Today in assembly, a parent and I will be launching an opportunity for all children in 
the school and pre-school to design a new Ethos logo. This will be used on our 
headed paper, policies, signs and displays around the school. This is an exciting 
chance for the children of Cumberland to contribute to the design of our new logo.   
 
Please do talk with your child about what Together we Care, Inspire and Succeed 
means at Cumberland and talk about the words on the logo design template. Then 
support your child/children to think how they can represent their ideas in a picture. 
We really want the designs to be created by the children, so please allow your 
child/children to draw independently in black pen.   
 
The deadline for designs is Thursday 25th January so staff can consider all the 
designs during our INSET on Friday 26th January.   
 
Please hand in designs into any member of staff anytime up to Thursday 25th 
January. We are very excited about what the children will draw and how their ideas 
will feed into our new Ethos Logo.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Becky Herbert 
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